
  Camperships for Lake Lundgren Bible Camp  2023   

   

Camperships to Lake Lundgren Bible Camp (Pembine Wisconsin) are once again being offered by 

Community Congregational Church (CCC) with a memorial fund established in Dr. Bob Derrig’s and 

Elaine Jelinek’s memory.  Summer camp is offered for students in 2-12 grades.  

See the  website (www.llbc.org) for more information on camp dates for various age groups.  

These camperships are being offered to children affiliated with Community Congregational Church,             

including youth from the Good News Club, as a church outreach supporting youth campers. Those 

who receive camperships will be responsible for their own transportation to and from camp, health 

forms, and any other miscellaneous fees for summer camp. 

Because camp fees are non-refundable without a valid reason, we are asking families to register and 

pay the camp fees and the church will reimburse the families after the scholarship application is   

approved. If the youth decides he/she does not want to attend camp, the family is responsible to   

return the campership money to Community Congregational Church.  If there  is a financial                           

assistance need, for registration, please contact Debby Shimanek: 920-255-1165. 

Parents are responsible for choosing which week their child wants to attend and registering their 

youth on-line https://llbc.campbrainregistration.com/ or http://www.llbc.org/new/wp-content/

uploads/2019/01/Summer-2019-Registration-form-with-scholarship.pdf.   

Some sessions fill up quickly. Check your family vacation schedules, sports camps, and summer 

school  before registering for camp. 

For questions and further information please call Debby Shimanek at 920-255-1165 or                                   

Church Office 920-388-2719. 

Scholarship applicants need to fill out and return the form below to: Community Congregational 

Church, 502 Center Street, Kewaunee, Wis. 54216 by April 2, 2023. Diaconate will review            

applications and  contact families about camperships.                

                       

 

Application for Lake Lundgren Bible Camp Scholarship  

Please send to Community Congregational Church 502 Center St. Kewaunee WI. 54216,  920- 388-2719 

Name______________________________________________________________ 

Address ____________________________________________________________ 

Grade__________     Age_________ Phone Number ____________________________ 

E-mail address_________________________________________________________   

Summer Camp you are applying for and cost_____________________________________  

Church Affiliation_____________________________________________________ ___   

 


